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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jody <bleyle@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:32 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: I Support HB2004A

Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  
 
I am a Portland home owner and landlord who strongly supports HB2004A.  
 
Thank you, 
Jody Bleyle 
120 SE Portland, OR 97215 
 
 


